
HB0102: Support 

Thank you to Delegate Lehman for this bill.  

Street racing creates dangerous conditions for other drivers, pedestrians, bicyclists, and stroller users. 

On top of that, it’s loud and annoying. 

I ask the committee to issue a favorable report on this bill, but also to explore ways in which the 

activities targeted here are already illegal, and to collaborate with their local jurisdictions to fairly and 

efficiently improve the quality of life for everybody in their area.  

Thank you, and again, I look forward to a favorable report. 
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